
Upcoming PPE Distribution
DPH will conduct a one-time large PPE distribution to 
be completed by end of January 2021. 
• PPE will be delivered to sites.  NO PICK-UP OPTION
• PPE will consist of gloves, gowns, N95s, surgical 

masks and face shields.
• Providers should begin identifying safe and 

adequate storage space. 
• Will include Outpatient, Residential and Opioid 

Treatment Providers



Upcoming PPE Distribution
DPH will continue to provide limited PPE to augment 
provider agencies supplies. 
• Provider agencies should plan and secure PPE to 

meet patient and staff needs.
• SAPC will provider PPE updates during monthly 

COVID calls. 
• PPE wholesaler: www.lovla.org
• Any assistance or request for PPE should be sent to 

Daniel Deniz at ddeniz@ph.lacounty.gov.

http://www.lovla.org/
mailto:ddeniz@ph.lacounty.gov

